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Dear Parent / Carer          19th April 2018 
 
The Year 6 children have started to pester me regarding their much anticipated, customary, Y6 trip to France.  
Given that the cohort is so small it will only be viable if all children are able to commit.  Therefore, to aid your 
decision making process, the following is the itinerary that we will follow (and have done so for the past 6 
years). 
 
Thursday Evening  Brittany Ferries Plymouth to Roscoff (Pont Aven) 
Friday AM    Arrive in Roscoff 
    Breakfast in Roscoff 
    10 min boat journey to I’le de Batz 
    Visit to Tropical Gardens 
    Lunch (bought from supermarket by children using expert French) 
    10 min boat journey back to Roscoff 
Friday PM    Shopping in Roscoff 
    Ferry back to Plymouth (Armorique) 
    Meal on Ferry / Cinema / Relax 
Friday Evening   Arrive in Plymouth 
 
Should the trip go ahead, you will receive a more detailed timetable.  Given the small numbers, staff will be 
able to transport to Plymouth.  There will be 3 staff members, myself included. 
 
The overall cost is usually around £70.00.  Any families needing financial assistance would be helped in this 
matter – please speak to me.  This cost includes ferry, cabin, breakfast, boat to I’le de Batz and evening meal.  
Children will need to bring supplies or money to eat on the Thursday evening, purchase lunch (bread / cheese/ 
ham), buy souvenirs and pay for cinema; this is usually around £20.00 
 
Your child will not need a passport as I can apply for a collective passport to include all children. 
 
Please note that this does not definitely mean the trip will go ahead as I haven’t made any enquiries yet.  
However, if you give the go ahead below, I will then endeavour to make bookings and so this will mean you are 
financially committed. 
 
Please complete the slip below and hand in by Friday, 27th April 2018. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Ward 
Headteacher 
 

Y6 FRANCE TRIP JUNE 2018 
 
Child Name: _________________________________ 
 
I would  /  would not like my child to attend the (possible) trip to France. 
 
Signed _______________________________________ Parent / Carer 
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